HIGHLANDS SEWER DISTRICT

THE HIGHLANDS
SHORELINE, WA 98177
PHONE: 206-362-2100

COMMISSIONERS
Position 1: Dave Hanower
Position 2: Karl V. D'’Ambrosio, Secretary
Position 3: John B. Harris, President

Highlands Sewer District Meeting Minutes
Meeting Date / Time: Thursday, August 26, 2021, 2:00 p.m.
Meeting Location: Field Meeting near Lots 45 and 47

Meeting COMMISSIONERS

Attendees: John Harris, President
Karl D'Ambrosio, Secretary
Dave Hanower
IN ATTENDANCE
Paul Konrady, District Administrator
Andy McRea, THI General Manager
Gordon Hodge, THI President
Stephanie Pryor, THI Vice President
Michael Glenn, THI Boardmember
Sarah Lovejoy, THI Boardmember
Steve Hammon, THI Utility Manager

This field meeting was held to view and discuss the location of water, sewer and other utilities relating
to their relationship with the District's sanitary sewer line replacement project under construction.

The District presented a description of the changes made in response to the actual location of the
water, gas, and power lines found during the ‘pot holing’ for the project. The District requested
feedback from THI regarding any changes they will be making to the water system based upon the
‘pot holing’ information discovered.

At 3:30 p.m. the meeting was disbanded.




